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Resolution authorizing early replacement of three Water Utility vans approved as part of the 
2016-2020 Capital Equipment Program. 

 
RESOLUTION 

 
 

 WHEREAS, the Water Utility has three (3) vans (WTR-VAN-17, WTR-VAN-19 & WTR- 
VAN-25) that have been approved for replacement as part of the approved 2016-2020 Capital 
Equipment Program. 
 

WHEREAS these vehicles will likely require additional maintenance and repairs before 
the usual, scheduled replacement after January 1, 2016, and these additional repairs could 
exceed the trade-in values for the vehicles. 

 
WHEREAS there are currently extra government fleet pricing concessions available that 

will expire on November 1, 2015. 
 
 WHEREAS, the City Purchasing Buyer has prepared bid documents, researched 
potential costs for these Water Utility vans.  
 
 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Common Council of the City of La 
Crosse that the Water Utility is authorized to proceed with the early purchase and replacement 
of three (3) Utility vans, in the amount not to exceed $72,000, including trade-ins, as listed in the 
approved 2016-2020 Capital Equipment Program, to avoid additional repairs and downtime, and 
to take advantage of current government pricing incentives. 
 
 BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the costs for the vans be appropriated from Water 
Utility funds. 
 
 BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that City staff is hereby authorized to take any and all 
steps necessary to effectuate this resolution. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
I, Teri Lehrke, certify that this resolution was duly and officially adopted by the Common Council of the  
City of La Crosse on October 8, 2015. 
 
 
________________________ 
Teri Lehrke, City Clerk 
City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 

 


